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DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>

Re: Request for Participation and Assistance on the Consultative and Planning
Workshops relative to the Crafting of the Updated CBFM Strategic Plan 2023-2032

1 message

FRMD-CFS Community Forestry Section <frmd.cfs@fmb.denr.gov.ph> Fri, Oct 14, 2022 at 8:51 AM
To: R4a@denr.gov, PFMS-CDD MIMAROPA <pfmscdd2016@gmail.com>, mimaroparegion@denr.gov
Cc: denr1ored <denr1ored@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 1 <r1@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 2 <r2@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Region 3
<r3@denr.gov.ph>, DENR CALABARZON <r4a@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Mimaropa Region <mimaroparegion@denr.gov.ph>, "DENR
Regional Office No. 5" <red_reg5@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 6 <r6@denr.gov.ph>, DENR-7 <reddenr7@yahoo.com>, DENR R8
ORED <ored8@yahoo.com>, DENR Region 8 <r8@denr.gov.ph>, RPAO DENR 9 <rscig.denr9@gmail.com>, "DENR-10 RED
HENRY A. ADORNADO, PhD" <r10@denr.gov.ph>, DENR XI <oredenrxi@yahoo.com.ph>, denrecordsxi@gmail.com, "Atty. Felix
Alicer" <red.region12@gmail.com>, DENR CARAGA ORED <ordcaraga@gmail.com>, DENR Cordillera Administrative Region
<car@denr.gov.ph>, DENR Cordillera Administrative Region <denr_baguio@yahoo.com.ph>, "Undersecretary for Policy, Planning
and International Affairs" <ouppia@denr.gov.ph>, Undersecretary for Field Operations and Environment
<officeofuseccuna@denr.gov.ph>, ousecfragada@gmail.com, web@denr.gov.ph, FRMD Forest Resources Management Division
<frmd@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Ildefonso Quilloy <ilquilloy@fmb.denr.gov.ph>, Rosalie Imperial <rimperial@fmb.denr.gov.ph>

Dear RED Claudio and RED Tamoria,

Kindly be informed that there is a slight change in the clustering of the Regions in the island cluster consultation and planning
workshops as per  advice of Yakap Kalikasan - the organization tapped by Forest Foundation Philippines facilitating the said
workshops. DENR Region CALABARZON will now be joining the Visayas cluster workshop scheduled on October 24- 28, 2022
in Bohol Tropics, Bohol and DENR Region 4B will be joining the Luzon Cluster workshop scheduled on November 7 - 11, 2022
in Subic Travellers, Subic, Zambales.

Please be informed further that the respective Regional CBFM Coordinators of both regions have already been advised of such
change in cluster workshop assignment and coordination to the proposed attendees are currently being done.

For your information,please.

Very truly yours,

Rosalie Imperial
Community Forestry Section, Forest Resources Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
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Forest Resources Management Division
Forest Management Bureau
Phone : (63-2) 8925-9796
Email Address : fmb@denr.gov.ph

    

“DISCLAIMER: This email is intended only for the person(s) named in the message header. Unless otherwise indicated, it contains 
information that is confidential, privileged and/or exempt from disclosure under applicable law. If you have received this message in 
error, please notify the sender of the error and delete the message. Furthermore, views and opinions expressed herein are those of the 
sender and do not necessarily reflect the views of the Forest Management Bureau.”

On Wed, Oct 12, 2022 at 5:34 PM OD Records Unit <records@fmb.denr.gov.ph> wrote:

Sir/Ma'am
Good day
Attached file is a Memorandum for All REDs dated OCtober 12, 2022 RE: Request for Participation and Assistance on the
Consultative and Planning Workshops relative to the Crafting of the Updated CBFM Strategic Plan 2023-2032
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Thank you
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